
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 
 

 

17 September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Important Dates 

 

The Academy would like to take this opportunity to welcome all the pupils back to school and to inform you of 
important dates and information. 

The term dates for this academic year are as follows: 

Term Dates 2021 - 2022 

Autumn Term 2021 
 
Monday 25 October - Tuesday 02 November   Half Term 
 
Friday 26 November      Occasional Day (Half Day) 
 
Friday 17 December     Term Ends (at 1.00pm) 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Spring Term 2022 
 

Tuesday 04 January      Staff CPD Day (No Pupils Onsite) 

Wednesday 05 January      Term Starts 
 
Monday 14 February - Friday 18 February  Half Term 
 
Friday 01 April      Term Ends (at 1.00pm) 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Summer Term 2022 

 

Tuesday 19 April     Staff CPD Day (No Pupils Onsite) 

Wednesday 20 April     Term Starts 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 
 

Monday 02 May     Bank Holiday 
 
Monday 30 May - Friday 03 June    Half Term 
 
Monday 4 July      Staff CPD Day (No Pupils Onsite) 
 
Tuesday 19 July      Term Ends (at 1.00pm) 
 
 

Other important dates for this Academic Year are Parents’ Evenings which will be held on the following dates: 

Dates Year Group 

Wednesday 05 January 
 

Year 11 
 

Wednesday 12 January 
 

Year 13 
 

Wednesday 19 January 
 

Year 7 
 

Wednesday 16 March 
 

Year 10 
 

Wednesday 23 March 
 

Year 11/13 Parents’ Evening (marginal) 
 

Wednesday 27April 
 

Year 9 
 

Wednesday 18 May 
 

Year 8 
 

 

Entrance when attending the Academy for each Year Group is as follows: 

Year Group Entrance 

Year 7 Main Entrance 

Year 8 Middle Entrance 

Year 9 Sports Hall Entrance 

Year 10 Sports Hall Entrance 

Year 11 Main Entrance 

Year 12 Main Entrance 

Year 13 Main Entrance 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 
 

When leaving the school at the end of the school day, all pupils must exit from the Sports Hall Entrance. 

If you require any further information do not hesitate to contact your child’s Personal Development teacher.  

We look forward to supporting all of our pupils and wish them all a very successful academic year. 

 
Yours faithfully 

Shereka James 
Principal 
 

 
 


